
Extraordinary Circumstances 
    WETU, Montgomery, AL is currently operating on Channel 39 and has been granted a 
displacement application to move to channel 21.  
    However, WETU is waiting on the equipment to move to channel 21 and T-Mobile wishes to 
begin operation in the area. Therefore, we seek temporary relief by taking the station silent for 
now till we can complete construction on Channel 21. Since T-mobile will bring new cell service 
to the area, the public interest will be furthered by the grant. The expected duration of the STA 
should be less than 6 months.  


